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B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth Volume 5: The
Pickens County Horror and Others
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In the wake of the Second World War,
Professor Trevor Bruttenholm—occult
investigator and guardian of the infant
Hellboy—founded the Bureau for Paranormal
Research and Defense to investigate and
defuse the remains of the Axis's
sophisticated occult-warfare projects and
potential Soviet threats. Now, with the help
of a handful of war-weary American soldiers
and their erstwhile Soviet allies,
Bruttenholm unravels the mystery of the Nazi
Occult Bureau's greatest and most threatening
initiative: Project Vampir Sturm. • Collects
B.P.R.D.: 1946 #1-#5.

B.P.R.D. Volume 7: Garden of Souls
Our heroes face new horrors, as they
investigate small-town vanishings, wild
monsters in the woods, and a strange new
creature that arrives to create hell on
earth. Written by Mike Mignola and John
Arcudi, and drawn by 2009 Eisner Award winner
Guy Davis (The Marquis), B.P.R.D. Hell on
Earth: New World marks the beginning of a new
era in horror! • A new B.P.R.D. facing new
monsters! • Collects B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth:
New World issues #1-#5 and an eight-page
story previously released at Emerald City
Comic Con. • Perfect entry point for new
readers! • "Simply put, if you aren't reading
B.P.R.D.…you're making a mistake. This book
is fantastic, and has a habit of upping its
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game with each new volume. Get in on Hell on
Earth: New World before all your friends
discover it and tell you how cool it
is."—ComicsAlliance

The Bluffs
In _Abe Sapien: The Drowning_ #4, the
terrible secrets of Saint-S?bastien come to
light as Abe pushes deeper into the mystery
of the island and a legacy of evil that spans
the life of humanity itself. Written by
_Hellboy_ creator Mike Mignola and featuring
the haunting art of Jason Shawn Alexander
(_Damn Nation_, _The Secret_, _The
Escapists_), _Abe Sapien: The Drowning_ is
the story of _Hellboy_ mainstay Abe Sapien's
first solo adventure. "There is just one word
for Alexander's art: amazing."Silver Bullet
Comics

Vampire
"Collects B.P.R.D.: 1946 #1-5, 1947 #1-5,
1948 #1-5, 'Bishop Olek's devil' from Free
Comic Book Day 2008: Hellboy, and 'And what
shall I find there?' from MySpace Dark Horse
Presents #23, all previously published by
Dark Horse Comics"--Indicia.

Hellboy Omnibus Volume 4: Hellboy in
Hell
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The B.P.R.D. continues to lead the defense
against the apocalyptic Ogdru Hem from Japan
to America, as the team splits up and Kate is
possessed. Howards and a team of agents find
themselves attempting to liberate a small
town that holds secrets from Howards'
hyperborean past. Elsewhere, B.P.R.D. field
agent Ashley Strode attempts to purge a demon
from a 100-year-old exorcist, utilizing a
deadly rite that sends both of them into a
spiritual hell and setting her on a path to
battling a demon who is kidnapping and eating
children. This hardcover edition collects
B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth volumes 10-11, and 14
plus bonus material.

B.P.R.D.: 1946 #1
"Collects B.P.R.D. 1946 #1-#5, 1947 #1-#5,
1948 #1-#5, "Bishop Olek's Devil" from Free
comic book day 2008: Hellboy, and "And what
shall I find there?" from MySpace Dark Horse
presents #23, all previously published by
Dark Horse Comics."

B.P.R.D. Vol. 9: 1946
"The original prose novel featuring multiple
illustrations by Hellboy artist Mike Mignola,
plus the one-shot comic The Widow and the
Tank"--Dark Horse website.

B.P.R.D.: 1946
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v. 1: "This book collects Baltimore volumes
1-4."

B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth Volume 3: Russia
In 2001, Hellboy quit the B.P.R.D., leaving
Abe Sapien, Liz Sherman and a bizarre roster
of special agents to defend the world from
occult threats and the growing menace of the
frog army. Plague Of Frogs, which ran
concurrently with other volumes in the
B.P.R.D. series, explores the fate of the
unit after Hellboy's departure, cracks open
the secrets of Abe Sapien's origin and sets
the war on frogs in motion.

B.P.R.D. Volume 9: 1946
v. 1. New World, Seattle, and Gods art by Guy
Davis; Monsters and Russia art by Tyler
Crook; An Unmarked Grave art by Duncan
Fegredo; colors by Dave Stewart; letters by
Clem Robins; cover art by Laurence Campbell
with Dave Stewart; chapter break art by Guy
Davis, Ryan Sook, Dave Johnson, Duncan
Fegredo, and Dave Stewart.

The Mask Omnibus Volume 1 (Second
Edition)
After the discovery of a trainload of Nazi
officers drained of blood, the Bureau for
Paranormal Research and Defense learns that
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there are things far more ancient and
dangerous than they could have imagined in
this direct sequel to B.P.R.D.: 1946. Broom
enlists an already damaged crew to lead an
investigation that may be doomed before it
can begin, climaxing in a witches' Sabbath, a
vampire massacre, and an exorcism. • Collects
the five-issue miniseries, plus a short story
from MySpace Dark Horse Presents. • From the
pages of Hellboy!

Devil You Know - Ragna Rok
"Collects B.P.R.D.: the devil you know trade
paperback, volumes 1, 2, and 3"--Copyright
page.

B.P.R.D. Volume 9: 1946
Hellboy investigates a rash of spontaneous
human combustions in a Florida town unlike
any supernatural phenomena he's seen
beforeÑand the fire has an appetite for
Bureau agents. Paolo Rivera returns!

Hellboy Omnibus Volume 2: Strange
Places
Collects Hellboy and the B.P.R.D.: 1953, The
Phantom Hand & the Kelpie; Hellboy and the
B.P.R.D.: 1953, The Witch Tree & Rawhead and
Bloody Bones; Hellboy and the B.P.R.D.: 1953,
Beyond the Fences #1-#3, and "Wandering
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Souls" from Hellboy Winter Special 2016.

Baltimore Omnibus
The B.P.R.D. crew investigates the site of a
hundred-year-old magical ritual and Hellboy
breaks into the secret library of a dead
necromancer. Collects The Pickens County
Horror #1-#2, The Transformation of J. H.
O'Donnell, and The Abyss of Time Parts 1 and
2.

B.P.R.D. Vol. 13: 1947
Professor Bruttenholm and his teamas well as
their Soviet alliesreturn to the asylum,
hoping to find out more about Project Vampir
Sturm. But a fatal encounter with one of the
project's subjects has done little to prepare
the investigators for what lurks in the
asylum's hallsor the greater horror still to
come. Written by _Hellboy_ creator Mike
Mignola and Joshua Dysart (_Violent
Messiahs_, _Swamp Thing_, _Conan and the
Midnight God_) and drawn by Paul Azaceta
(_Grounded_), _B.P.R.D.: 1946_ chronicles the
first investigation of the Bureau for
Paranormal Research and Defense in the ruins
of postWorld War II Berlin. **B.P.R.D. year
one!**

B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth
Page 7/20

Bookmark File PDF B P R D 1946 1948
The Hellboy saga concludes, with the most
ambitious chapter, Hellboy in Hell, collected
in its entirety--all written and drawn by
Mike Mignola. On the heels of Hellboy Omnibus
Volume 3: The Wild Hunt, Hellboy is cast into
Hell, where familiar faces reveal secrets of
his origins, and previously unknown family
members come forward. Hellboy forever alters
the face of Hell, giving new significance to
his role of Beast of the Apocalypse. While
featuring big answers and one of the most
momentous choices Hellboy's ever made,
Hellboy in Hell also offers a return to the
simplest and best Hellboy stories, as Hellboy
roams a unique world only Mignola could
present, filled with strange and magical
encounters rich with the power of folklore
and myth. The four volume Hellboy Omnibus
series along with the two volumes of The
Complete Short Stories collect all of
Mignola's award-winning Hellboy stories in
chronological order for a definitive reading
experience.

B. P. R. D. - Plague of Frogs
In 1925, earthquakes and a rising sea level
left Lower Manhattan submerged under more
than thirty feet of water, so that its
residents began to call it the Drowning City.
Those unwilling to abandon their homes
created a new life on streets turned to
canals and in buildings whose first three
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stories were underwater. Fifty years have
passed since then, and the Drowning City is
full of scavengers and water rats, poor
people trying to eke out an existence, and
those too proud or stubborn to be defeated by
circumstance. Among them are fourteen-yearold Molly McHugh and her friend and employer,
Felix Orlov. Once upon a time Orlov the
Conjuror was a celebrated stage magician, but
now he is an old man, a psychic medium,
contacting the spirits of the departed for
the grieving loved ones left behind. When a
seance goes horribly wrong, Felix Orlov is
abducted by strange men wearing gas masks and
rubber suits, and Molly soon finds herself on
the run. Her flight will lead her into the
company of a mysterious man, and his stalwart
sidekick, Joe Golem, whose own past is a
mystery to him, but who walks his own dreams
as a man of stone and clay, brought to life
for the sole purpose of hunting witches.

B.P.R.D.: 1946 #3
Our heroes face new horrors, as they
investigate small-town vanishings, wild
monsters in the woods, and a strange new
creature that arrives to create hell on
earth. Written by Mike Mignola and John
Arcudi, and drawn by 2009 Eisner Award winner
Guy Davis (The Marquis), B.P.R.D. Hell on
Earth: New World marks the beginning of a new
era in horror! • A new B.P.R.D. facing new
Page 9/20

Bookmark File PDF B P R D 1946 1948
monsters! • Collects B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth:
New World issues #1-#5 and an eight-page
story previously released at Emerald City
Comic Con. • Perfect entry point for new
readers! • "Simply put, if you aren't reading
B.P.R.D.…you're making a mistake. This book
is fantastic, and has a habit of upping its
game with each new volume. Get in on Hell on
Earth: New World before all your friends
discover it and tell you how cool it
is."—ComicsAlliance

B.P.R.D: 1946-1948
This deluxe edition collects B.P.R.D. Hell on
Earth volumes 4-6 plus an expanded sketchbook
section. America's monster problem explodes,
society crumbles, and Liz Sherman rejoins the
fight, as Nazis seek to bring Rasputin back
to finish what he started when he first
conjured Hellboy!

Dragon Age: Knight Errant
At the bottom of the world, there is an
island. It is a land of rugged wilderness, of
ice and snow and blistering heat, of the
oldest trees on earth . . . They say tigers
still roam there. They say other things roam,
too. When a school group of teenage girls
goes missing in the remote wilderness of
Tasmania’s Great Western Tiers, the people of
Limestone Creek are immediately on alert.
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Three decades ago, five young girls
disappeared in the area of those dangerous
bluffs, and the legend of ‘the Hungry Man’
still haunts locals to this day. Now,
authorities can determine that the teacher,
Eliza Ellis, was knocked unconscious, so
someone on the mountain was up to foul play.
Jordan Murphy, the local dealer and father of
missing student Jasmine, instantly becomes
the prime suspect. But Detective Con
Badenhorst knows that in a town this size –
with corrupt cops, small-town politics, and a
teenage YouTube sensation – everyone is
hiding something, and bluffing is second
nature. When a body is found, mauled, at the
bottom of a cliff, suspicion turns to a wild
animal – but that can’t explain why she was
discovered barefoot, her shoes at the top of
the cliff, laces neatly tied. 'Tense,
atmospheric and unsettling, this book will
stay with you long after you turn the last
page, and long after you turn out the
lights.' – Christian White

Hellboy: Krampusnacht
Our heroes face new horrors, as they
investigate small-town vanishings, wild
monsters in the woods, and a strange new
creature that arrives to create hell on
earth. Written by Mike Mignola and John
Arcudi, and drawn by 2009 Eisner Award winner
Guy Davis (The Marquis), B.P.R.D. Hell on
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Earth: New World marks the beginning of a new
era in horror! • A new B.P.R.D. facing new
monsters! • Collects B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth:
New World issues #1-#5 and an eight-page
story previously released at Emerald City
Comic Con. • Perfect entry point for new
readers! • “Simply put, if you aren’t reading
B.P.R.D.you’re making a mistake. This book is
fantastic, and has a habit of upping its game
with each new volume. Get in on Hell on
Earth: New World before all your friends
discover it and tell you how cool it
is.”—ComicsAlliance

Hellboy and the B.P.R.D.: 1955--Burning
Season
From the pages of Mike Mignola's awardwinning Hellboy come the further adventures
of the Bureau for Paranormal Research and
Defense.

B. P. R. D. Hell on Earth
"This book collects B.P.R.D.: The Devil You
Know #11-#15."

Baltimore, Or the Steadfast Tin Soldier
and the Vampire
In the wake of World War II, Professor Trevor
Bruttenholm--occult investigator and guardian
of the young Hellboy--and a group of warPage 12/20
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weary veterans investigate Hitler's top
secret Project Vampir Sturm, exposing one of
the greatest villains of the Third Reich,
uncovering the secret history of vampires,
and leading one Bureau agent to risk his soul
and his mind. Collects B.P.R.D.: 1946, 1947,
and 1948.

Abe Sapien: The Drowning #4
Between tracking down the vagrant followers
of a prescient teen pursued by crablike
beasts and dealing with a redneck priest who
preaches by way of human mutilation to a
trailer park populated by a cult of
hillbillies, the B.P.R.D. certainly have
their hands full. Can a fractured team wage a
winnable war or are they fighting a battle of
attrition? B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth: Gods and
Monsters continues the series Comics Alliance
calls "one of the best books on the stands."
Collects B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth: Gods #1-#3
and B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth: Monsters #1-#2.
"The acronym 'B.P.R.D.' has become for us
synonymous for a good read."-MTV Geek

The Terminator
v. 1: "Stories by Mike Mignola, John Arcudi,
Kim Newman, Maura McHugh, Scott Allie; art by
Ben Stenbeck, John Severin, Tyler Crook,
Patric Reynolds; colors by Dave Stewart;
letters by Clem Robins; cover art by Mike
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Mignola with Dave Stewart; chapter break art
by Mignola with Dave Stewart, Juliâan Totino
Tedesco."

Hellboy and the B.P.R.D.: 1955
"Tempest written by John Arcudi; penciled by
Chris Warner; inked, and some pencils by Paul
Guinan; colored by Chris Chalenor, Rachelle
Menashe; lettered by Karen Casey-Smith."

B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth
Hellboy's complete story is presented for the
first time in chronological order for the
ultimate reading experience. This 416-page
volume covers Hellboy's adventures from 1998
to 2005, reprinting Conqueror Worm, Strange
Places, Into the Silent Sea, and "The Right
Hand of Doom, "Box Full of Evil," and "Being
Human" from The Right Hand of Doom and
B.P.R.D. Being Human. Hellboy loses faith in
the Bureau for Paranormal Research and
Defense when they strap a bomb to one of his
fellow not-quite-human agents. He gets
answers about his destiny, like it or not, in
over 300 pages of comics mostly drawn by
Mignola, featuring award-winning guests Gary
Gianni and Richard Corben. The four volume
Hellboy Omnibus series along with the two
volumes of The Complete Short Stories collect
all of Mignola's award-winning Hellboy
stories in chronological order for a
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definitive reading experience.

B. P. R. D. : 1946-1948
In the wake of the Second World War,
Professor Trevor Bruttenholmoccult
investigator and guardian of the infant
Hellboyfounded the Bureau for Paranormal
Research and Defense to investigate and
defuse the remains of the Axis's
sophisticated occult-warfare projects and
potential Soviet threats. Now, outfitted with
a small band of war-weary Allied soldiers,
Bruttenholm begins to unravel the mystery of
the Nazi Occult Bureau's greatest and most
threatening initiative: Project Vampir Sturm.
**Adventure, horror, and mystery in the
finest _Hellboy_ tradition.**

Hellboy and the B. P. R. D.
BioWare's bestselling fantasy franchise,
Dragon Age, lives on in these canonical
comics from Dark Horse! Vaea, an elven
squire, and her knight, the drunken Ser Aaron
Hawthorne, arrive in Kirkwall just in time
for Varric Tethras' appointment as Viscount.
A talented thief, Vaea skips the party to
take on an easy job recovering a hidden lock
box . . . but when she chooses to change the
terms of the deal mid-heist, she is entangled
in a dangerous mission that is surely above
her pay grade. Collects the comic series
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Dragon Age: Knight Errant, Issues #1-5

B.P.R.D.: Vampire
"Collects B.P.R.D.: the devil you know
#6-#10."

B. P. R. D. the Devil You Know Omnibus
The bestselling comic trilogy that inspired
the blockbuster film The Mask is collected in
this omnibus edition of gruesome hilarity! A
weird mask of unknown origin and power is
discovered and imbues its wearer with
limitless cartoon character invulnerability
that takes the nerdy Stanley Ipkiss, the
police, the mafia, and the monstrous mob
muscleman Walter on a colliding violent path
of homicidal mayhem, lunacy, and destruction!
Collects The Mask, The Mask Returns, and The
Mask Strikes Back!

B.P.R.D. Hell On Earth Volume 2: Gods
and Monsters
This volume collects Hellboy And The
B.P.R.D.: 1955 - Secret Nature, Occult
Intelligence 1-3, Burning Season, a 1955
story from the Hellboy Winter Special,and
bonus material! iZombie co-creator Chris
Roberson and Mike Mignola join Shawn
Martinbrough, Brian Churilla, and Paolo
Rivera to guide Hellboy to unveil a volatile
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new weapons project with monstrous side
effects. iZombie co-creator Chris Roberson
and Mike Mignola join Shawn Martinbrough,
Brian Churilla, and Paolo Rivera to guide
Hellboy to unveil a volatile new weapons
project with the monstrous side effects.

Hellboy Winter Special 2018
A vampire-haunted B.P.R.D. agent's quest for
revenge turns into a rampage as he pursues a
clan of undead and their gorgon-eyed queen.
Collects the five-issue miniseries. *
Essential ties to B.P.R.D.: 1946-1948. *
Written and drawn by Fábio Moon and Gabriel
Bá. "It was a more straightforward read, but
it was still excellent with just top notch
art. It's really hard to not love a book with
Bá and Moon's art."

B. P. R. D., 1946-1947-1948
Hell on Earth comes to an end when the
B.P.R.D. must defend earth from one of the
mythical Ogdru Jahad, the dragon believed to
bring about the end of the world. The agents
must destroy the dragon and the countless
monsters it creates. Elsewhere, Russian
occult director seeks help from a demon as he
follows her through Hell. This is the final
volume of the B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth
omnibuses, leading into the current storyline
B.P.R.D.: The Devil You Know. This edition
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collects B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth volumes
12-13, and 15, plus bonus material.

Witchfinder Omnibus
Mike
more
this
Mike

Mignola! Adam Hughes! The only thing
exciting than pitting Hellboy against
Satanic spin on Santa is the team-up of
Mignola and Adam Hughes.

Joe Golem and the Drowning City
Three wintery tales featuring a Mike Mignola
and Ben Stenbeck team-up. A New Year's Eve
seance goes wrong when Hellboy visits a
family's English home, Fabio Moon and Gabriel
Ba revisit B.P.R.D.: Vampire with a new tiein story, and Tonci Zonjic returns to write
and draw Lobster Johnson.

Devil You Know
A graveyard of mutated horror is uncovered
deep inside a Russian mine. With Liz still
missing and Abe Sapien lying on his deathbed,
the newly international B.P.R.D. sends Kate
and Johann to meet the Russian equivalent of
the Bureau—which readers first saw in
B.P.R.D.: 1946—and face an exploding fungus
monster at the Kremlin and a spreading
contagion. Collects B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth:
Russia #1-#5 and "B.P.R.D.: An Unmarked
Grave" from Dark Horse Presents #8. * From
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the pages of Hellboy. * The Russian occult
bureau revealed! "Is there a more talented
supernatural comics storyteller than Mike
Mignola?"—Wired

B.P.R.D. Hell on Earth Volume 2
"Collects B.P.R.D.: Vampire #1-#5, along with
a short story from the Hellboy Winter Special
2018, published by Dark Horse Comics."
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